
Westkirk Weekly 

Sunday  11.21.21    

 8:30 am– Prayer Time/Knox Room                                                                           

 9:00 am– Sunday School Hour                                                       

 10:00 am- Fellowship Time/Hospitality Room                                                       

 10:30 am- Corporate Worship                                                             

 12:00 pm– Lunch and The Greening of the Kirk  

Tuesday  11.23.21 

 5:00 pm– BSF Meetings                                                                             

 7:00 pm– Ladies Bible Study/Crowder Home   

Wednesday  11.24.21 

 No Wednesday evening programs 

Thursday  11.25.21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Sunday  11.28.21    

 8:30 am– Prayer Time/Knox Room                                                              

 9:00 am– Sunday School Hour                                                             

 10:00 am- Fellowship Time/Hospitality Room                                     

 10:30 am- Corporate Worship                                                       

  

11.21.21 

Our Weekly Concerns 
 

Pastor of the Week    

  Noah Braymen, Redeemer Baptist Church 

Missionary of the Week 

  Brian and Heather Hanneman, Navigators, CO 

 

Congratulations! 

• To Neil and Katie Raleigh on the birth of their son, Calvin Michael 

Raleigh! He was born on Nov. 12. 

 

Condolences: 

• Mark and Teresa Bakker, Michael and Malachi Watson and family, on 

the loss of their daughter and mother, Vera Watson.  

 

New Concerns:  

• Jody Keithley, mother of Sam Keithley, struggling with covid. 

• Lola Jones, recently moved to hospice care. Pray for Donna Nelson 

as she makes decisions regarding Lola’s care. 

• Darrell Aldrich, recovering at home now after being hospitalized 

with covid. 

 

Continue to pray for: 

• Helen Main, transferred to skilled nursery. Cards may be sent to 

their current address. 

• John Donaldson, recovering from surgery to repair his dislocated hip. 

• Diane Leonard’s sister, Kris, recent surgery to repair damage to her 

right hand. 

 

On-going Concerns may be found in the Weekly Prayer Email. If you would like to         

receive this email, please call the church office at (515) 253-0330. 

WESTMINSTER SHORTER CATECHISM                                                       

Question of the Week (answer on back) 

Q: What do we pray for in the sixth petition? 



Stuff the Turkeys!                                                  

Three “turkeys” in our church need to be stuffed, and it’s not the              

pastors! To support the Urbandale Food Pantry, there will be three              

turkey-themed boxes in the Narthex—one for each of our SS age groups: 

Adults, Youth (9+) and Kids. Join with your class in a friendly              

competition to see who can stuff their turkey with the most food!                 

Donations will be collected through today. Any non-perishable 

items such as boxed dinners, side dishes, or other seasonal 

items are welcome! Please avoid glass jars that break easily. 

These turkeys are hungry—let’s stuff them! 

Questions? Contact Jacob & Rachelle Johnson at jrjohson31@yahoo.com. 

The Greening of the Kirk                             Today  12 noon 

Advent decorating at Westkirk is today!                          

We need volunteers to help decorate trees and place 

other greens and Advent decorations around the church. 

This is a beautiful time of community and celebration of 

Christ our Savior and King!                                                                                 

There will be a light lunch at noon in the Great Hall followed by               

decorating at 12:30. Most jobs are designed for adult help, but families 

are welcome!                                                                                                     

Royal Family KIDS Camp Christmas Party      

Royal Family KIDS Camp provides a camping experience for children 

ages six through twelve who are in the foster care system in Central 

Iowa. Next summer camp dates are July 3-7, 2022.                                                                     

A Christmas Party for the children will be held on December 5, and an 

Amazon wishlist has been created if you would like to support this 

ministry– https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/Is/1HIWRFV8PQYKO?

ref=wl share. We are also looking for stocking caps and gloves to give 

each of the children, and Target gift cares in any denomination.                           

There is a sign-up at signupgenius.com for Royal Family Kids Camp for 

contributions. Please contact Cindy Lanham with any questions! 

Westkirk Presbyterian Church 
2700 Colby Woods Drive, Urbandale, Iowa 50322 

515-253-0330    

westkirk@westkirk.org 

A: In the sixth petition (which is, And lead us not into temptation, but  

deliver us from evil) we pray, That God would either keep us from being 

tempted to sin, or support and deliver us when we are tempted. 

Staying Up-to-Date with our Missionaries 

As we receive newsletters, pictures, and other materials from our  

missionaries, we will update folders which have been created for each 

missionary. This URL will link you to the folders- 

www.tinyurl.com/westkirk 

Most recent updates: 

• Dina Petrou - Community House Damaris - Greece  

• Mark Nelson - Freedom for Youth - Job posting 

• Darius Togba - Child Relief Foundation  

• Josh South - Juvenile Justice/Greater Iowa Youth for Christ 

A word of caution: some of our missionaries are in dangerous areas. 

Please limit your use of this information to uphold these brothers and 

sisters in prayer! Printing and/or sharing some of the newsletters may 

put our missionaries in danger. 

Thanksgiving Week                                                  

Please note that this Wednesday there will be no                

regularly scheduled events.  WOW, Choir, and the  

Thursday Prayer Meetings will resume next week! 


